
Welcome to Primary 4 

Primary 4’s teacher is Mrs Duignan and  

Mrs Charlton (General Assistant) and Mrs Holliday (Learning Assistant)  

support P4 throughout the week. 

Our PE days will be Monday and Thursday - please can PE kits be brought in on these days.  

Homework 

Homework will be put onto 

our P4 TEAMS page on a 

Monday. Pupils are to use 

their homework jotter to 

complete 3 tasks per week for their spelling words.  

Pupils will also get a Number Bonds page per week to 

complete.  Pupils will test their knowledge of their 

spelling words and number bonds on a Friday.  

 

Our Class Charter 

We will be achieving by giving 

100% effort in all tasks. 

We will be honest and always 

tell the truth. 

We will be supportive and help  

others in the class.  

We will be respectful to others and use our manners. 

We will be kind and treat others how we wanted to be 

treated.  

Mrs Duignan  

Mrs Holliday 



Literacy 

Reading - This term we will be continuing to read How to Train Your 
Dragon and looking at different activities linked to this.  

Grammar - This term we will be focusing on verbs, opposites and 

dictionary skills.  

Comprehension - We will be using a range of different texts to 
develop our reading for information skills. 

Writing -   We will be looking at functional and imaginative writing 
this term brought to life through our topic of the Vikings. 

Listening & Talking - This term we will be developing listening and 

talking skills through discussions and conversations about our whole 
school development tasks as well as a group presentations about the 
Vikings  

Curricular Areas 

PE - In PE this term our focus will be apparatus gymnastics and 

social dance - Mrs Duignan will be taking both PE lessons.  

Health & Wellbeing - this term our focus will be focusing our 

roles, responsibilities and rights as individuals as well as bike/

scooter, road and water safety.  

RME - We will be looking at Christianity and some of its main 

stories including Easter. 

Art - We will be looking at artwork related to the Vikings and 

Easter.  

Topic 

Our topic this term is The Vikings and things relating 

to how they lived and how they became a part of 

history.   

Maths 

Mental Maths - We will be developing our Mental Maths skills 

using SAMSON and our focus for the term will be subtraction 

using the Step 1/Step 2 strategy and recapping the addition 

strategy by working on these both together.  

Core Maths Programme - This term we will be looking at 

money, written multiplication as well as having a focus on 

the 6 and 8 times table.  

Our focus for the Shape, Space and Measure area of the 

maths programme will be symmetry, data handling and 

measure. 


